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Q1.  We are reviewing the RFP-21-021 and see sub-contracting is not allowed, although mention of 

U.S. based business is. We want to confirm no sub-contracting is indeed not allowed as this will 

determine if we can submit a proposal or not. We are a U.S. based company and would work on the 

project management, data collection tool development and analysis and reporting, but would need 

to work with a local company for the data collection piece of this project. 

• IFES Reponses: Thank you for this clarification question. It is correct that sub-contracting is 

not allowed under this RFP. The intention of opening the solicitation to US-based firms was to 

allow for international firms to apply with the expectations that those who did so would have 

offices based in Tanzania with the capacity to conduct the necessary research in-house.  
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